
Canadian Food For Children News: 

To the wonderful parishioners of St. Gregory who have been so generous to Canadian Food for Children 

we thought it would be appropriate to provide some background information about the charity you 

support so faithfully. 

If, after perusing this information you have any questions do not hesitate to call us at  519-622-0988. 

Thank you,   Norbet & Mary Oberle      

Below you will find the Countries that have been supported by CFFC. 

 



 


